
 

 

 
         Date: 30 May 2024 
 

 

Dear Year 1 families, 
 
Please be reminded that this Friday, 31st May, is an ESF wide transition day where our current Year 1 
students will NOT need to physically attend classes. Please do not send your child to school. 
 
Learning materials will be sent out by our Year 1 teachers later today. These will be designed to 
complement their ongoing learning. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to ensure a positive experience for 
both our current and incoming Year 1 students. 

Kind Regards, 
KJS Office 

 


